Parent Advisory Council 10855 80th Ave, Delta, BC V4C 1W4

May 16, 2017

Dear Owner/Manager,

We are a local elementary school hosting our annual Carnival on Friday, June 2nd.

This is our biggest and most successful community event of the year with a high attendance rate and we are looking to raise funds to support the needs of our fast growing student population (currently at 525 students and increasing a min of 20 students each year). To make this event exciting, we will be holding a silent auction and need your help.

Please consider supporting our event by donating gift certificates, merchandise, services or a gift basket. In exchange, you will receive excellent community exposure and advertising. Your company information will be posted on our sponsorship board at the event as well as in a school newsletter distributed to all our parents.

If you would like to contribute a silent auction item for our event, please complete the attached form and email it to mkterriburton@gmail.com before May 31st. We will gladly arrange to pick up your donation or alternatively it can be dropped off during school hours (Mon - Fri, 8:30 am - 3:30 pm) to our office at the above listed address.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (604) 314-1019.

Thank you for considering our request.

Kindest Regards,

Terri Burton

Terri Burton (604) 314-1019 Gray Elementary PAC Events & Fundraising Representative



Parent Advisory Council 10855 80th Ave, Delta, BC V4C 1W4

Silent Auction Donation Form

Thank you for your support!

Please return this form before May 31 to be included on our sponsorship board.